



MEETING MINUTES – August 2025

Date	14/8/2025
Location	MS Teams (online)
Attendees	Phillip Good (PG), Frauke Ixfeld (FI), Keith (K), Jules Page (JP), Kimberley Lanter (KL)
Apologies	Raoul Hoffmann (RH), David Juskiewicz (DJ), Erin Ring (ER) Helen Armstrong (HA)

Proxies: N/A

Meeting Start: 6:16pm

1. Previous Items / Progress from Last Meeting

- **Beach Clean-Up Sign-Up:** Promotion via social media was done. 7 divers confirmed so far. DBCA will provide necessary equipment. Depending on the weather, dive site could be moved to ammo jetty.

2. Treasurer's Report

- No new items raised.

3. Upcoming Events

3A. Beach and Underwater Clean-Up

- **Date Confirmed:** Event scheduled for 23rd August, 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM.
- **Attendance:** PG and KL, LS and K confirmed their availability.

4. Social Media

- No new items raised.

5. Additional Items

5A. Equipment Care

- Still awaiting repairs on the regulators.

5B. New Dive Officer

- A Canadian Divemaster named Tate has expressed interest in becoming a dive officer.
- FI consulted with the committee, and all members agreed to approve.

5C. Collaboration with Perth Scuba

- JP and FI discussed partnering with Perth Scuba to offer Open Water Dive certification as a way to attract more members.
- JP will send an introductory email to begin discussions on student pricing.

5D. Sustainability Grant

- JP suggested hosting a Sharks and Rays presentation at the Tavern to qualify for the sustainability grant.
- FI to deliver the presentation in October (tentative).

5E. Missing SMBs

- PG previously had 4 SMBs, but only 1 is currently functional; the rest are missing.
- PG will acquire 2 additional SMBs.

Meeting

Meeting end: 6:52 PM

F. Ixfeld (President MUD)